
                         ESCAPE FROM  
                           THE TOMB!                                        
                                               Friday, January 25, 2019              
                                                               9:30 am 

 
 

What?   Escape from St. Louis is a challenging and fun activity to solve a series of 

clues and problems within a group setting.  SHARE families will be in “Escape from 

the Tomb” where archeologists have been working to uncover the secrets of the 

Tomb of an unknown Egyptian mummy but have locked the site to unwanted 

visitors.   

  
As a team of grave robbers, our latest venture is to uncover the hidden treasures 
locked inside the burial chamber of the Tomb.  Make it past the archeologists’ 
safeguards and ancient Egyptian traps and find ourselves a very rich team! 
 
The group in each room has only one hour to get a final solution, so everyone must be 
willing to work together.  
 

Who? The age we recommend is 12 years old and above because of the 

demands of concentration and problem-solving; however, if a parent will be in the room 
guiding younger children who can express their thoughts on the game, that is 
acceptable. Also, it is suggested that student/adults are acquainted with one another 
and sign-up with the intention of working together as a group. So, try to plan with some 
other families that you know, and keep in mind the limit per room is 10.  Otherwise, we 
can put a group(s) together because it will be only families from SHARE. There will be 
some assistance offered if the group gets stuck and asks for help.  Please look at the 
website for more information about Escape: www.escapefromstl.com 

 

When?  Friday, January 25, 2019 at 9:30 a.m.  

Where? Escape from St. Louis in Maplewood 

                         7403 Manchester Road, Maplewood, Mo. 63143 



 

Price?  $20.per person, student or adult (This is a reduced student price for all.) 

Parking?  It is suggested to park on the lot of the Schnucks store near the 

Manchester sidewalk and walk to the Escape--it is less than a block from there.  They 
do have a lot behind Escape; however, it is small. 

Sign-up?   Go to the SHARE calendar to sign-up.  Or if you are already there, 

scroll down to register.   Deadline to sign up is January 20th!  Be sure to indicate any 
other family or friends that you would like to share the room with.  We have a maximum 
of 3 rooms, so our limit is 30 people. 
 

Note:   If you have younger children and are dropping off older ones, Maplewood 

has many types of shops and some restaurants, so an hour would go fast if you chose 
to walk, look around and shop. 
 
We have never scheduled a trip like this before, so it will be interesting.  
 
 

   

 

 


